From: info@tmt-hawaiieis.org

Sent: Friday, May 22, 2009 12:01 PM

To: dward@hawaii.edu

Subject: Draft EIS - TMT Observatory Project
Dear Participant:

The University of Hawai‘i has prepared the attached Draft Environmental Impact Statement
(DEIS), which was prepared pursuant to the EIS law (Hawai‘i Revised Statutes, Chapter 343)
and the EIS rules (Hawai‘i Administrative Rules, Title 11, Chapter 200). Due to your interest
expressed in the project we are providing the document, through the link to an electronic version
provided here, to you for review. The availability of the Draft EIS was announced in the Office
of Environmental Quality Control (OEQC) Environmental Notice today. The following
information summarizes the Project and commenting process.

Name of Project: Thirty Meter Telescope Observatory Project
Island: Hawai‘i

District: Hamakua, South Hilo, and South Kohala

TMK: 4-4-15: 9 and 12; 2-4-1: 7; and 6-7-2: undetermined parcel

Comments are required to be submitted or postmarked by July 7, 2009. Comments can be
submitted via the website (www.TMT-HawaiiEIS.org), the toll-free hotline (1-866-284-1716), at
public meetings, or mailed to:

Original to:

TMT Observatory Project
Office of the Chancellor
University of Hawai‘i at Hilo
200 W. Kawili Street

Hilo, Hawai‘i 96720-4091

Copy to:

Office of Environmental Quality Control
235 South Beretania Street, Suite 702
Honolulu, Hawai‘i 96813

Public meetings will be held as follows:

Date Area Location Time
Kamuela Waimea Elementary School

June 16 (Tue) (Waimea) Cafeteria >-8pm

June 17 (Wed) Hilo Hilo High School Cafeteria 4-8pm

June 18 (Thr) Pahoa / Puna Pahoa High School Cafeteria 5-8pm
v ) D= Ka’u High/Pahala Elementary

June 22 (Mon) Ka‘d / Pahala School Cafeteria 5-8pm

June 23 (Tue) Haw1/ Kohala Kohala High School Cafeteria 5-8pm

Kealakehe Elementary School

June 24 (Wed) Kona Cafeteria 5-8pm

June 25 (Thr) Honolulu Farrington High School 5-8pm
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Cafeteria

A comment form is provided in Appendix C of the DEIS; however, comments do not need to be submitted on this
form. The form is provided for convenience only.

Thank you for your participation in the EIS process.
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